
View the full report, including management’s response, at www.lla.la.gov.

Why We Conducted This Audit
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Report Highlights

What We Found

•	 For the fifth consecutive year, the OGB annual fiscal reports were submitted to the Office 
of Statewide Reporting and Accounting Policy with errors requiring audit adjustments. 

•	 Financial information relating to the following accounts was materially correct, as 
adjusted: cash, revenue, receivables, self-insured health and drug claims expenditures, 
life insurance premium expenditures, Vantage Medical Home Health Plan premium 
expenditures, Access Health administrative fee expenditures, and other postemployment 
benefits disclosures.


